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MID-AMERICA

James West: Chairperson

jnk69vette@sbcglobal.net

u
NCCC EVENTS

Doug McMahan: Chairperson

macsvettes@att.net

Donald Hickman: Co-Chairperson
 donaldlhickman@sbcglobal.net

u
NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM

James Blase: Ambassador

jamespblase@yahoo.com
u

NEWSLETTER

Paul Jackson: Chairperson

CTV_Newsletter@yahoups.com

u
NEWSLETTER DISTRIBUTION

Cydnie Geyer: Chairperson

Robert Geyer: Co-Chairperson

geyerdrill@aol.com

u
PARLIAMENTARIAN

Barb Greenfeder: Chairperson

barbsc6@sbcglobal.net

u
SOCIALS

Jo Anne Smith: Chairperson

josmith619@att.net

Gwynne Hanna: Co-Chairperson

u
TEXAS MOTOR SPEEDWAY

Rick Garabedian: Chairperson

rgarab1@yahoo.com

Scott Wheeler: Co-Chairperson

u
TIMING

Becky Clark: Chairperson

dcbc5356@charter.net

AUDIT

Kim West: Chairperson

kdcwest@sbcglobal.net

u
CAR SHOW

Bill Buehler: Chairperson

buehler8721@gmail.com

u
CHARITIES

Jane Buehler: Chairperson

buehler8721@gmail.com

Cory Armes: Co-Chairperson

u
CTV CRUISER

Carlanne Hickman: Chairperson

chickma101@sbcglobal.net

u
EQUIPMENT

Robert Geyer: Chairperson

 geyerdrill@aol.com

u
LOGO MERCHANDISE

Karen Watson: Chairperson

rickandkaren@mindspring.com

u
MEMBERSHIP/WELCOME

Becky Clark: Chairperson

dcbc5356@charter.net

u
CTV HISTORIAN

Mary Pittman: Chairperson

marypittman@hotmail.com

Committee Chairs 2015 Committee Chairs 2015
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Vice President's Report

Events for December - 

Saturday, December 5 - CTV Annual Awards Dinner and 
Christmas Party will be held in the Lone Star Room at the Stock-
yards Station, 130 East Exchange Ave, Ft. Worth.  Because of the 
location, we are encouraging you to wear Cowboy Christmas attire.  
Doors open at 6 PM and the buffet will open at 6:30. This year we 
will again be collecting toys for Toys for Tots and we have invited 2 
Marines to be our guests for dinner and pick up the toys. Also this 
year, we will have a DJ for dancing and entertainment.The deadline 
for making a reservation has passed, but if you have a reservation 
and did not receive a parking pass, please let me know ASAP so 
I can get one to you.  Otherwise, you have to pay $5 for parking.

Saturday, December 19 - Holiday Evening in Grapevine - Ray 
and Denice Kaspar have put together a fun outing in Downtown 
Grapevine for this evening. We're going to enjoy the holiday season 
and spirit that evening in downtown Grapevine!  We're going to have 
dinner at Farina's Winery and Cafe (420 S. Main St.), then enjoy the 
terrific live holiday music and comedy show put on by "Mainstreet 
Live!"  (formerly called the "Grapevine Opry").  The deadline to 
sign up for this event has passed, but if there are any cancellations, 
Ray will let us know.  For those signed up, meet at Farina's at 4:45.  
Check for more details on the website.

January:

There are no 100%er events in January.  Watch for the announcement 
of events coming up in February.

Check the website for more information.  If you have any questions, 
email me at josmith619@att.net.

Jo Anne Smith
2015 Vice President
josmith619@att.net

Words From Our President

CTV Members 
and guests,
As I write this we 
have just com-
pleted TMS and I 
thought it was a 

great event.  My many thanks 
to the members who volun-
teered their time to make this 
happen.  As those who were 
out there know, Saturday was 
cold and very windy.  We could 
not hold these events without 
the member’s support. 

This will be my last report as 
CTV President and I am proud 
that the members put their faith 
in me to oversee the club. 

Don Wells will be our President 
again starting January 1, 2016 
and I hope you give him your 
full support.

Please remember Cowtown of-
fers a variety of activities for 
its members and the more you 
participate the more you will 
enjoy the club and other mem-
bers.  It is our members that 
make Cowtown a great club.

Donald Hickman
President
donaldlhickman@sbcglobal.net

mailto:josmith619%40att.net?subject=


www. cowtownvettes.org www. cowtownvettes.orgPage 6 Page  7

Webmaster

First I hope all of you had a great 
Thanksgiving and I’d like to wish 
all of you a Merry Christmas and 
a Safe, Prosperous and Happy New 
Year.

Again last month, the website maintenance has 
stayed crazy with the numerous events have 
been going on each weekend.   Thanks to Ral-
ey & Jo Anne Smith, Phyllis Crim, Mary Pittman 
and Doc Lambert who provided photos beyond 
my photos for the October event pages.  We do 
still have events without photos or coverage cur-
rently.  They are identified on the Photo Gallery 
page by the Event Photos Coming Soon icon.  I 
would invite you to keep your cameras handy – 

we can always use more photos and everyone 
has a different type of photo they like to cap-
ture.  The photos which are provided to me are 
resized with credit is given to the photographer 
on each photo, prior to them being used on the 
website.

I will start creating the 2016 calendars as soon 
as the TMS event is over and all the results and 
photos have been posted – along with the art-
work for awards for the upcoming annual awards 
banquet.  If you have club / Corvette content 
that you need posted (especially chairpersons) 
please provide that content to me electronically.

As webmaster, I also maintain a couple-of-dozen

email distribution lists for various functions be-
yond the all member list (CTV-ALL) and the offi-
cer list (CTV-EO).  If you have questions around 
the distribution lists, getting yourself added to 
any specific one, etc. then please get in touch 
with me. If you change your email address, mail-
ing address, your Vettes, etc., please let mem-
bership know so that your information can be 
updated. If by chance you are not receiving the 
CTV-All emails then your correct email address 
must not be in the system; contact us. Send all 
email and address updates to: ctv-membership@
yahoogroups.com.  When you are added to a list, 
you will receive an email asking you to confirm 
and join – you MUST accept this in order to be 
confirmed into the distribution list; the invite will 

eventually time-out as 
well so don’t delay.  As 
of the end of Decem-
ber (each year), any 
non-renewing mem-
bers will be removed 
from these distribution 
lists

Please don’t hesitate to 
shout if you have sug-
gestions, questions or 
comments about your 
Club’s website and/
or Facebook account. 

Likewise if you find any pages that have issues 
or if there is something you would like to see or 
things you dislike; after all this is your website 
and I am only the caretaker of YOUR website.   
In addition, in 2016, Cowtown will be able to 
participate in the NCCC National Club Website 
Contest so I’d like to ask that you think about 
what you like and dislike about it.  Provide me 
some feedback of ideas and the things you came 
up with so we can strive to bring home another 
1st place award.

Doug McMahan
2015 CTV Webmaster
macsvettes@gmail.com

  

Becky Clark
Membership / Welcome Chairperson
ctv-membership@yahoogroups.com

12/05 - Bob & Cindy Morrison
12/11 - Red & Barb Greenfeder
12/12 - David & Patricia Gill
12/18 - Cliff & Beverly Holden

12/02 - Donn Beck
12/03 - Candy Beck
12/03 - Kerry Mcgovern
12/03 - Raley Smith
12/06 - Patricia Gill
12/07 - Fred Rosett
12/09 - Cliff Holden
12/10 - Tom Mchenry
12/10 - Margaret Proctor
12/11 - Brad Schneider
12/12 - Bill Buehler
12/22 - Virginia Littlefield
12/23 - Ricky Young
12/23 - James Blasé
12/26 - Lynda Mears
12/26 - Patricia Shilen
12/31 - Debbie Lindsey

None this month

New Members GREG & GAIL HERRRING
1978 Silver Annivsary Edition 

DON & KATHY SEGRETI
2009 Z06 Victory Red
1979 Yellow T-Top

2nd Time Visitors

JOHN & BARBARA MORTON (Oct. car show)
2015 White Coupe

LONNIE & JOY WILLIAMS
2010 Tourch Red Coupe

1st Time Visitors

Membership

mailto:ctv-membership%40yahoogroups.com?subject=
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Thanks to the 22 members who volunteered their time to the Tarrant Area 
Food Bank on Tuesday, November 10th!    Both our time and our donation 
of $400 were appreciated.

Don't forget to bring your toy donations to the club Christmas party on December 
5th.  Toys will be donated to Toys for Tots along with a check for $350.

I'll need approximately 15 - 20 volunteers for the Cook 
Children's Christmas party on Wednesday December 
16th.  Volunteers will need to provide their full name 
along with birth date for a background check.  I'll have 
the form at the meeting on December 5th.

Charities

Jane Buehler
Charities Chairperson

Cowtown Cruiser

   

  The Cowtown Cruiser Program officially ended 
for 2015.  Eleven members participated by com-
pleting their point’s sheets and submitting photo 
documentation.  Within these participants were 8 
members that competed as couples.  Awards for 
the top three competitors will be presented at the 
Annual Awards Banquet/Holiday Party on Decem-
ber 5, 2015.  Awards for bronze, silver, and gold 
level participants will be given at the membership 
meeting on Friday, December 4, 2015.  I would very 
much like to thank those that participated.  Your 
photo albums were awesome.

  Members shared their photos of “What I Saw 
along the Way” at the November meeting.  There 
were 17 entrants in this photo contest.  All mem-
bers present at the meeting were able to vote for 
their favorite photo.  The top three vote-getters will 
be recognized at the banquet on December 5th.  
After looking at the photos I am amazed at what 
weird, funny, interesting, and beautiful sights can 
be found on America’s highways.  A big thank you 
goes to each of you that took the time to capture 
that moment to share with us.

  The logo and point’s sheet for the 2016 Cowtown 
Cruiser Program are being worked on.  They will 
hopefully be ready for use by January 1, 2016 when 
the new year for cruising begins.  Although I will 
not be chairing this committee, someone will be 
able to get the forms to you if you are interested 
in participating in 2016.

  This brings to your attention the need for some-
one to become chairman of the Cowtown Cruiser 
Program.  I and Donald will be available to assist 
you in learning what the job entails.  If you like to 
travel in your Corvette and enjoy taking photos of 
the places you visit, this just might be the perfect 
job for you!  You will definitely get so much more 
out of your club membership if you are active in 
the club.

  As the new year begins and travel plans are be-
ing made, remember to drag out that map or road 
atlas, pack your logo and point’s sheet, have that 
camera ready, and take your Corvette out on the 
road.  You never know what you’ll discover while 
cruising the USA.

Happy Cruising!!!

Carlanne Hickman
2015 Cruiser Chairperson
chickma101@sbcglobal.net
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NCCC XCross & Drags in OK - October 24 2015More Charity Thank You Notes

More pictures can be found on the website at http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2015/102415-NCCC-P1.html

http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2015/102415-NCCC-P1.html
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Veteran's Day Parade - November 11 2015NCCC in Mart TX - October 30 2015

More pictures can be found on the website at  http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2015/111115-VDP-P1.htmlMore pictures can be found on the website at http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2015/103115-NCCC-P1.html

Working TAFB - November 10 2015
More pictures can be found on the website at http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2015/111015-TAFB-P1.html

http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2015/111115-VDP-P1.html
http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2015/103115-NCCC-P1.html
http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2015/111015-TAFB-P1.html
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NCCC Events

The Texas heat has finally been ban-
ished, being replaced with nice fall 
fresh air; so It's time to spend some 
time with the windows down or the 
top stowed as we cruise in our Cor-
vettes. The National Corvette Muse-
um would make a nice destination; 

but if time and finances keep you local at least 
you might check out the redesigned NCM web-
site. On the Home page you can Plan a Visit or 
Shop or Explore the events, exhibits, educational 
activities or check out the News or the Webcams. 
There is a Learn section for all your NCM ques-
tions and of course a Support section to donate 
or support the museum in other ways. I have 
recently been learning a bit about the future of 
the Corvette.
Actually, what I have been learning is all the 
conjecture about the future Corvette with the 
typical variety of opinions being expressed. Is 
there going to be a mid-engined Corvette? And 
if so; when? How about an electric Corvette? 
There are a variety of electric cars on the draw-
ing boards of a number of luxury brand automo-
biles right now. The mid-engined Corvette has 
been rumored to appear in the 2018 model year 
as a $200,000 specialty vehicle. GM says there is 
no mid-engine Corvette in the planning stages; 
but could a mid-engine car of another name be 
in the works? No comment from GM. How about 
an electric Corvette being planned? They're not 
saying. Personally, I think all manufacturers are 
developing electric cars. Many have said as much. 
Mitsubishi has officially stated that they will not 
manufacture any vehicle with an internal com-
bustion engine by the year 2050. I think it will be 
sooner than that. Electric vehicles are the wave of 
the future. They are a disruptive technology just 
like Mr. Ford's first auto. It was disruptive to the 
buggy whip manufacturers; which all went out of 
business. Electric cars have no oil to change, no 
gasoline to buy; are very environmentally friend-
ly and as the battery technology improves, like 
with the new Lithium Titanate battery, will have 
a range comparable to the cars of today. If you 
have solar panels on your roof; you can operate 
your electric car essentially for free. Of course, 
there will still be brakes and tires and wheel 
bearings etc. to service; but the cost to operate 

will be so much less than today that they will 
quickly replace the internal combustion engine 
powered vehicles. In the 2017 or 2018 model 
year Ford, Kia, Toyota, Nissan, Tesla and prob-
ably Chevrolet will have a pure electric car that 
gets over 200 miles on one charge and takes less 
than three hours to charge on 240 volts at home 
for a price in the $30K - $35K range. Right now 
the 2016 Nissan Leaf gets an average of 107 miles 
on a single charge and takes three and one half 
hours to charge to full capacity on 240 volts. At 
charging stations at Walgreens and other retailers 
it takes 30 minutes to charge to 80% using 480 
volts. But what about high performance cars, you 
say?
Formula E road race cars have been compet-
ing all this year. They operate at a maximum of 
200kW which is equivalent to 270 horse power. 
They dial them down to 150kW for better battery 
conservation during the race and produce about 
200 ft-lbs of torque and approximately 140 mph. 
They use regenerative braking to add to their 
battery capacity; so the E-race requires a different 
technique than drivers are used to. Big names are 
starting to get involved in Formula E like Mi-
chael Andretti and, of course, Sir Richard Bran-
son. Check out the YouTube video of the race in 
Miami; they sound like the Millennium Falcon to 
quote an online commentator; but what about an 
electric Corvette?
Well, I think it is inevitable; but a long way off. 
There are too many people who will bemoan the 
loss of the growl of their Z06 and the long tradi-
tion of the internal combustion engine from the 
first Blue Flame in 1953 to the modern LS engine 
of today's Corvette. Personally, I hope to live to 
see an electric Corvette. I like the almost silent 
whine of an electric car, the lack of pollution 
coming out of the tail pipe, and the way all that 
torque silently slaps you back in your seat when 
you step on the accelerator. I bet one day in the 
not too distant future there will be a display in 
the National Corvette Museum all about the first 
electric Corvette. I hope I will be able to afford 
one; or, at least, talk one of you youngsters into 
giving me a ride in yours.

National Corvette Museum Ambassador

On November 21st & 22nd we held our 19th an-
nual Super Speedway Weekend at Texas Motor 
Speedway. However, at the time of this writing, 
the event wasn’t complete so I can’t share a lot 
of information around it.  Please stay tuned for 
updates and photos in the next issue of the Low-
Down and posted on our website. 
 
I will say that hosting this event in November 
was less desirable than our previous September 
date, if for nothing else November is a busier 
time of year.  Additionally it makes for tight time-
frames for our Governor to know who wins the 
annual awards, since the presentation of those is 
only 2 weeks after the event this year.

As Chairperson, I would sincerely like to thank 
everyone that came out and stepped up to sup-
port Cowtown and help host this big event.  It 
takes team work and I thank you for being part 
of the team!

Our NCCC Event Dates for 2016 have been filed 
so we would ask that you please mark your cal-
endars.

•	 April 30-May 1, 2016: 20th Annu-
al Super Speedway Weekend at Texas 
Motor Speedway.  This date is the only 
spring date we could get to eliminate having to 
host our event either in the heat of the sum-
mer or again in November for next year.  TMS 
has offered us the weekend following that last 
Thursday in April each year.  One drawback, it is 
the annual Pate Swap Meet; which could also be 
a benefit.  We will be having additional discus-
sions with TMS to ensure our workers and com-
petitors can easily get in and out of the infield 
area.

•	 June 11, 2016: the 5th Annual 
Corvette Scramble at Fat Daddy’s.  We 
had hoped to host this event on June 4th how-
ever a 14 event autocross weekend beat us out 
for the date.

•	 September 17-18, 2016: Our an-
nual No-Frills Autocross Scramble 
with CCT which is typically held in the spring.  
We basically flipped the TMS & this event.

If you have any questions around NCCC, our 
events or competing, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me.

Doug McMahan & Donald Hickman
2015 NCCC Event Coordinator & Co-CordinatorJames Blase

NCM Ambassador



SW Region Clubs

BRAZOS RIVER CORVETTE CLUB (BRCC)
Granbury, TX • SW-540

u

CEN-TEX CORVETTE CLUB (CTCC)
Waco, TX • SW-200

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF OKLAHOMA CITY (CCOC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-468

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF TEXAS (CCT)
Dallas, TX • SW-074

u

CORVETTE OWNERS ASSOCIATION  
OF SOUTH TEXAS (COAST)
San Antonio, TX • SW-143

u

COWTOWN VETTES (CTV)
Fort Worth, TX • SW-055

u

EAST TEXAS CORVETTE CLUB (ETCC)
Lufkin, TX • SW-577

u

LONGHORN CORVETTE CLUB (LCC)
Austin, TX • SW-207

u

MID-COAST CORVETTE CLUB (MCCC)
Lake Jackson, TX • SW-170

u

NORTH TEXAS VETTES (NTV)
Fort Worth, TX • SW-555

u

OKLAHOMA CITY CORVETTE CLUB (OCCC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-131

u

SAN JACINTO CORVETTE CLUB (SJCC)
Houston, TX • SW-063

u

SUN CITIES CORVETTE CLUB (SCCC)
Albuquerque, NM • SW-085

u

TEXAS COMPETITION  
CORVETTE CLUB (TCCC) 
McGregor, TX • SW-569

u

TEXAS CORVETTE  
MOTORSPORTS CLUB (TCMC)

Houston, TX • SW-568
u

TEJAS VETTES (TV)
Plano, TX • SW-163

u

TEXAS OUTLAWS CORVETTE CLUB (TOCC)
Graham, TX • SW-198

u

TIN HALL TOYS (THT)
Santa Fe, TX • SW-392

u

TULSA VETTE SET (TVS)
Tulsa, OK • SW-248
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Complete schedule and flyers for these events can be found at 

Southwest Region Schedule

THANK YOU, THANK YOU!!!  THANK YOU!!!
 
To all that worked to pull off our Texas Motor 
Speedway event.  A job well done!!
 
See my article next month for all the news on who 
won what for NCCC for 2015.
 
Have a great holiday season!
 
Merry Christmas!

Save the Wave!

Glenda McMahan
2015NCCC Governor 
glenda-gm@att.net

AUTOCROSS 
IT  

LIK
E Y

OU ST
OLE 

IT!

NCCC Governor

DATE LOCATION EVENT CLUB

TBD Your Club Nat’l Club Website Contest - Contest Opens Nat’l

2/27/2028 St Louis, MO NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat’l

TBD Your Club
Nat’l Newsletter Contest - email required / due to partici-
pate

Nat’l

19-Mar TBD

SWR Awards Banquet, hosted by ?

ALL

Banquet Registration Deadline: ?/??/16(postmarked)

Location: TBD

TBD Room Cost: $??? + tax

Deadline ?/??/16  (block will be released)

20-Mar TBD SWR GOVERNOR’S MEETING - 9:00 AM at TBD ALL

TBD Your Club Nat’l Newsletter Contest - 1st Issue is Due Nat’l

4/9/2010 Mart, TX

Prairie Hill Dragway CTCC

7 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊ MCCC

7 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊

4/23/2024 St Louis, MO NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat’l

4/30 - 5/1 Ft Worth, TX

Texas Motor Speedway - 20th Annual Super Speedway 
Weekend

CTV

7 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊ (BRCC)

5 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊

Laps on the Oval Sunday Morning

6-May

Hallett, OK

Hallett Motor Racing Circuit - Oklahoma Thunder THT

5/7/2008 Driving School / Track Day (non-sanctioned) Friday the 8th TOCC

7 High-Speed Events ◊

7? High-Speed Events ◊

5/27/2028

OKC, OK
Sheriff’s Facility - 47th Annual Southern States Corvette 
Festival

OCCCNoble, OK 7 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊

Thunder Valley in Noble

3 Drag Events - MT, Record & ET ◊

2016 Competition Schedule

http://ncccswregion.org/schedule.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/WebSite2012.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/nationalmeetings.htm
http://www.ncccswregion.org/2015/2015_NCCC_Newletter_contest_rules.pdf
http://www.ncccswregion.org/2015/2015_NCCC_Newletter_contest_rules.pdf
http://www.ncccswregion.org/2015/SWR-Awards-Bqt-2014.pdf
http://www.ncccswregion.org/2015/2015_NCCC_Newletter_contest_rules.pdf
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Prairie+Hill,+TX/@31.6364509,-96.7878369,1989m/data=!3m1!1e3!4m2!3m1!1s0x864f685e446c8c97:0x299f4375b1a3df1
http://prairiehilldragway.com/
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/nationalmeetings.htm
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Texas+Motor+Speedway/@33.037236,-97.282172,846m/data=!3m2!1e3!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x864ddabbc1e349b3:0x3fd17b30181b5f92
http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2012/091512_TMS.html
http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2012/091512_TMS.html
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Hallett+Motor+Racing+Circuit/@36.219384,-96.591239,814m/data=!3m2!1e3!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x87b13a8f105cda33:0x13dcddc32dea410d
http://www.hallettracing.net/
http://www.oklahomacounty.org/sheriff/fieldservices/training.asp
http://www.oklahomacounty.org/sheriff/fieldservices/training.asp
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Thunder+Valley+Raceway+Park/@35.091242,-97.371832,826m/data=!3m2!1e3!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x87b25c10caf56bc9:0xc721f4740ad4fa07
http://www.okthunder.com/
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CTV Logo  
Merchandise

Hello everyone. Welcome to the Logo Merchandise store. 
There are lots of great things for sale with the Cowtown logo 
on them. Here’s just a sampling of some of the things we have 
for sale:
Caps...............................................................................$  7.50
Visors.............................................................................$  7.50
Sweatshirts....................................................................$20.00  
  (2XL and up slightly higher)

Long Sleeve T-shirts......................................................$15.00 
  (2XL and up slightly higher)

Short Sleeve T-shirts.....................................................$13.00
Men’s & Women’s Long Sleeve Denim Shirts.............$25.00
Polo shirts. All different styles......................................$25.00

(Please note that on all shirt orders,  
2XL and up sizes are slightly higher)

If you want your name added to your shirt,  
it’s only $3 more!

Or if you want a Cowtown logo or a certain year  
Corvette on one of your own shirts it’s only $5!

Name tags....................................................................$  12.00
We also have stickers, patches, koozies, and tumblers (only 
two of these left!)

So stop by the Logo table before and after the meeting to place 
your order. You’ll get your order by the next meeting.
Thanks! Karen Watson 

Logo Merchandise Chairperson
rickandkaren@mindspring.com
817-232-3871

 James West
Mid America Chairperson
jnk69vette@sbcglobal.net • 817-249-2855

“�I can get you Corvette parts 
from a major Corvette parts 
supplier for 10% off and  
free shipping.”

WHO DOES WHAT

BILL BUEHLER • 817-45PLANS
PROFESSIONAL DESIGN

www.45plans.com
Residential & Commercial: Design, Planning –  

Stock, Custom & Remodel

u HOME DESIGN AND PLANNING u

Current club members enjoy a FREE 
“Who Does What” 

listing.  Listings renew each December.  
Contact the Editor for more info. 

DOUG McMAHAN • 817-473-3837
MAC’S DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY

www.macs.douglasmcmahan.com
General Photography, Custom Collages,  

Digital Artwork, Posters, etc.

u DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY u

DON WELLS • 817-706-9660
   BRUCE LOWRIE CHEVROLET

donwells@brucelowrie.com
Internet Manager

u AUTOMOTIVE SALES u

CRAIG MURPHY • 817-228-6595
CRAIG’S KARAOKE & DJ CONNECTION

cramrp@sbcglobal.net
DJ for All Your Party Entertainment Needs

u ENTERTAINMENT u

Cowtown Corvettes Marketplace

1/
20

16

Cowtown Corvettes Cars And Parts



July 18 - 22 2016
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/Convention2016.html

Future Corvette Owners  
Association (FCOA)

Do you have a son, daughter, grandson, granddaughter, niece, nephew, or 
are a guardian to a child under the age of 16 years. If so, don’t forget to 
enroll him/her in the Future Corvette Owners Association (FCOA), 
NCCC’s youth organization.   

Website: http://www.corvettesnccc.org/fcoa1.html

www. cowtownvettes.org

all correspondence should be sent to:
COWTOWN VETTES
P.O. Box 1974
Fort Worth, Texas 76101

The Cowtown Low-Down is published monthly for the members of Cowtown Vettes, and printed by LaserCopy Digital Production, Grand Prairie, Texas.
All rights are reserved. All unauthorized reproduction of artwork, photos or articles, in whole or any part thereof, is prohibited. All unauthorized use violates state and federal laws.

DO YOU HAVE A NEW ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBER OR EMAIL ADDRESS? HAVE YOU SOLD YOUR CORVETTE OR BOUGHT A NEW ONE?
If so, let Membership know so we can update your address on the various email lists. You can send any updates to Membership at: ctv-membership@yahoogroups.com.

http://www.corvettesnccc.org/fcoa1.html

